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July 20th, 2021

MEDIA RELEASE

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that 

effective Monday 19th July, 2021 the inspection of vehicles resumed at all 

approved Vehicle Testing Stations. This is in keeping with the phased reopening of 

all Licensing Offices nationwide. 

Citizens are reminded to practice social responsibility and adhere to all health 

protocols when visiting Vehicle Testing Stations as we continue to collectively 

navigate these unprecedented times. 

The Ministry of Works and Transport thanks the public for their continued 

understanding and cooperation.

 

Please be guided accordingly.

For further information and updates, visit   
www.mowt.gov.tt and official

social media pages.
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REOPEN FOR OPERATIONS 

2-4 London Street, Port of Spain 100623
Tel: (868) 625-1225 Ext 10813 Fax: (868)625-3091 Email: communications@mowt.gov.tt


